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February Newsletter 2019 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

We hope you are enjoying the new year as much as we are! 
Our BV kids are having so much fun creating not only crafts 
and artworks, but memories as well.  

Since the weather is starting to get colder, please remember 
to bring your child a coat, hat, gloves, and closed toe shoes.   

Enjoy some of our favorite memories from the last month:   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

February 7 

Miss Alannah’s Birthday 

February 8th 

Library Trip for 3’s and 4’s 

February 20th 

Miss Bethany’s Birthday 

 

Figure 1: A few of our 2-year-olds having some fun 
outside on a brisk morning. 

 

Figure 2: Learning some math 
skills. 
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Figure 3: Mrs. Denita and Mrs. Starr’s class’s snow 
fun tree.  

Figure 4: Ms. Robin making a snowman 
snack with the class. 

Figure 5: A few of our 2 and 3-year-olds 
building a ‘snow fort’! 

                  Figure 6: Mrs. Shirley and Ms. 
Robin’s class “shadow” art. 

 


